Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: Zip line project

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jim Nuttall <nuttalljimmy@hotmail.com>
Date: July 6, 2016 at 5:50:14 PM PDT

To: "dfarr@countyofsb.org" <dfarr@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Zip line project

I just learned of the troubles Stewart Gildred is going through to get the zip line project off The
ground, come on you guys! everyone knows that this would benefit the community as well as
bring tourism dollars, [ am not a big supporter of more tourist driving around our roads but I
know YOU guys like the money so let's consider this a win-win.

I have lived in the valley for 16 years and have lived within A 40 mile radius for 51 years, this is
a "good thing" Just because the casino has brought much aggravation to the residence of the
valley don't let that influence this project. the casino is 90% bad this project is 100% good.

James Nuttall
Of Solvang

Ps. Please forward this email to any of your colleagues that are decision-makers on the project

Sent from my iPhone



